
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

June 2021Issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Blair Park, 

we hope you enjoy! 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blair Park 
Newsletter 

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this month 

are…  

Betty 3rd June 

Andrew 14th June 

 

Wishing you both a very happy birthday x 

       

 

 

 



 A little preview of what we 

got up to in May….. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



Employee of the Month….. 

Jasmine 

Congratulations!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here is what some of the team said about Jasmine…. 

 

‘Works hard and is a great senior’, ‘Because she is amazing’, ‘Excellent 

person’, ‘Great at her job, helpful and very happy’, ‘She is a very good hard 

worker’, ‘Brilliant worker’, ‘She’s the best, she works really hard 

consistently’, ‘Very good at her job and good at remembering’, ‘Great 

senior on every shift and always listens’.  

 

 

 

 



Getting to know our staff 

In the spotlight this month… 

Helen, Our Housekeeper 

 

 

 

 

 

How long have you worked at Blair Park for? 

I have worked at Blair Park for 20 years, I started as a carer and went on to 

housekeeping from there! 

What do you like most about your role here? 
Being able to mix with the clients and meeting up with my friends who work 

here. 

What is your happiest memory at Blair Park? 

I have so many, too many to mention. I have made some really good friends 

here who have been there for me. 

What would you say to someone looking at joining a job 

in care? 

It’s a job you can either take to or not, and in my case I took to it! 



*Vacancies* 
 

We have some current room vacancies available here at Blair Park. 

You are now welcome to have a look round at Blair Park, if you wish to do 

so please do not hesitate to contact us on 01795 423695 to book this in. 

Here are some pictures of some of the rooms we have available; 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



*Friends & Family* 

 

It has been lovely to see some of you again as you visit your loved ones. If 

you would prefer, we are more than happy to accommodate facetime or 

skype calls on a regular basis, please do just let us know.  

As most of you are aware now, the guidance has changed and you are now 

able to take your loved one for walks, home to sit in the garden etc. I know 

some of you have already been doing this and it has been great to see.  

Please do not forget to call or email us to book in your visits as it can get 

quite busy. 

Please keep an eye on your emails for regular updates regarding Blair Park. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Getting in Touch 
Blair Park Care Home, 2 Beechwood Avenue, Crown Road, Milton Regis, Sittingbourne, 

Kent. ME10 2AL 
Tel: 01795 423695  Email: blairpark@charinghealthcare.co.uk 

Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 


